
Reception News 

Come and See 

We’ve finished our Welcome topic this week. When we return to school we will be exploring Hinduism! 

___________________________________ 

We really enjoyed pumpkin picking on Monday. You might have seen us washing the pumpkins on 

Wednesday afternoon...it was so much fun! We have spent the rest of the week adding our own 

Halloween designs to them. (The staff at the farm suggested painting the pumpkins as an alternative to 

carving).  

Pumpkins have gone home tonight   

We’ve also been talking about E-Safety and how to stay safe on the internet and safely use different 

technology. We sang a song to help us remember to ask for help before we click on anything strange. 

______________________________________ 

We have new sounds and tricky words this week… 

h  b  f  ff  and  to  said  get  got 

______________________________________ 

And that’s it! Can you believe we have been in school for a full half-term?! I think you’ll agree that we 

are all ready for a rest  

 

A message from Miss Davies… 

As you may know, this is my final week in school. So I would like to say a huge thank you for all the 

lovely well wishes and beautiful flowers! I am really touched!   

I have loved getting to know all of your children and I’ll really miss seeing them grow over the year.  

I hope they all a have a truly wonderful time in Reception!  

Enjoy your half-term! 

From  

Miss Davies, Miss Parr and Mrs McDonald  


